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Date

Dear                               ,

Open enrollment for Medicare Part for the 2025 plan year takes place from Oct. 15 through Dec. 7 this fall. There are many changes taking place in Part D coverage for 2025 that will affect your out-of-pocket expenses. During this annual enrollment period, you might be considering switching to another Part D plan for your prescription drug benefits. Some of these plans may have restricted pharmacy networks and try to limit where you can get your prescriptions filled.
These plan provisions can be very confusing, and your Part D insurer may not provide complete information about which pharmacies you can use under your plan. 
Please come by our pharmacy to talk about your Part D coverage. We’ll be happy to discuss your plan options with you and show you how you can continue to use our pharmacy for your prescription and counseling needs. Your health and welfare have always been our top concern and that will not change when the new plan year starts in January.
As your trusted source for medications and counseling, we will help you make cost-effective decisions that are best for your health.

Sincerely,
[Owner or PIC Signature & Name]
